
 

ADDITIONS TO EXISTING BUILDINGS 

All additions to existing buildings must be approved by the City’s Planning Department office 
prior to construction.  

The building addition is subject to the same use and setback restrictions as the existing 
structure.  

Additions will also require the issuance of a building permit. 

Please contact the City’s Planning Department at 704.920.4350 for questions or additional 
information on the specific standards related to Additional Structures. 

 


